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Reference:   FOI.11085.23 

Subject:    Surveillance of NHS patients using the Oxevision system, optical sensor, or 
video camera 

Date of Request: 21 February 2023 

 

Requested: 
 
Please answer the following questions:  
 
1. Are you currently, or have you ever, taken part in a pilot study of the Oxevision system? 

 
2. Are you currently, or have you ever, made use of the Oxevision system or any other visual 

monitoring system? 
 

3. Do you carry out any visual monitoring, recording or surveillance whilst patients they are situated 
in their bedrooms? 
 

4. How many patients have been monitored using the Oxevision system? Please provide a month 
by month breakdown of this data, up to the current month beginning the 1st February 2023. 

 
Please provide the following information by electronic copy: 
 
5. A copy of any information given to patients about the pilot study using the Oxevision system and 

any other visual monitoring system. 
 

6. A copy of patient consent forms for patients participating in Oxevision system pilot study. 
 

7. Do you obtain patient consent by another means apart from consent form? 
Please provide documentation. 
 

8. Please provide a copy of any policies that you have relating to the Oxevision or other visual 
surveillance systems of patients. 

 
Please include copies of material which you hold in the form of paper and electronic records 
including emails. 
 

Response: 
 
1. Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) confirms that it has never taken part in a pilot study 

of the Oxevision system. 
 
2. The UHB confirms that it has never made use of the Oxevision system or any other visual 

monitoring system. 
 

3. The UHB confirms that it does not carry out any visual monitoring, recording or surveillance 
whilst patients are situated in their bedrooms. 

 
4. – 6. Not applicable. 
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